
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Melinda, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, March 08, 2023 4:28 PM 
Melinda Watts 

Marissa Ramos 
RE: Docket No. 20220206-WS, Tradewinds amendment 

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated. 

Dorothy 

From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2023 4:12 PM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220206-WS, Tradewinds amendment 

Dorothy, 

FILED 3/8/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02105-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

On January 18, 2023, the Utility filed a letter requesting that its application be amended to include territory that 
would be deleted as well as added. At that time, staff did not realize that including deletion of territory in the 
application would disqualify the application from "quick-take" status. 

Please change the docket title as noted below to remove the reference to a "quick-take" amendment, from: 

"Application for quick-take amendment of Certificate Nos. 405-W and 342-S to add 
territory in Marion County, by Tradewinds Utilities, Inc." 

to 

"Application for amendment of Certificate Nos. 405-W and 342-S in Marion 
County, by Tradewinds Utilities, Inc." 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6952 
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